
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

 

THE JULY 6, 2022  

MEETING OF THE BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  

 

THE PUBLIC HEARING FOR SPG 22-001: 

GRAVEL SPECIAL PERMIT FOR 

BROOKLYN SAND AND GRAVEL AT 530 

WAUREGAN ROAD WILL BE 

RESCHEDULED TO OPEN ON JULY 19, 

2022. 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED FOR JULY 19, 2022 AT 6:30 

P.M.  

 

 

THE AGENDA WILL BE AVAILABLE ON 

THE TOWN OF BROOKLYN WEBSITE. 


